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A message from the staff 

We have been amazed at how quickly the children have 
settled back into school life and learning. Their enthusi-
asm and hard work is excellent. 

We are very pleased that the children are getting back 
into the habit of reading every night and we can see that 
when they are reading at home it is proving very positive 
in school. Parent support is so much appreciated, thank 
you. 

Mrs Doloughan, Mrs Moloney, Mrs Peel, Miss Ross 

 

Why is eating healthily important? 

Children are building on knowledge of the human body and 
learning about nutrition and how to keep  healthy. If you follow 
the link HERE to our website, you can view the detailed overview 
of learning. 

We are getting to know the stories by Alexis 
Deacon HERE is a  video of the story Beegu. 
Find out more about the author HERE. 

In Science we will be learning that animals, 
including humans, need the right types and 
amount of nutrition Click HERE to learn more 
on the BBC website. 

School Lunch                                                                                                     
Just a reminder that the school lunch menu 
can be viewed on our school website HERE 
should you want to talk to your child about 
their food choices each day. 

http://www.breckonhillprimary.co.uk/school-curriculum/
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=OaX_zGZO0Y8
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=Q1Q10AY7xLA
https://www.bbc.co.uk/bitesize/clips/zrd4d2p
https://www.bbc.co.uk/bitesize/clips/z3txpv4
http://www.breckonhillprimary.co.uk/lunchtime-menu/

